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2nd November 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Year 4 Swimming Lessons – Monday 21st November 2022 to Monday 6th February 2023 

As part of the National Curriculum, Year 4 will be starting their annual swimming lessons, commencing on 
Monday 21st November, lasting for 9 weeks (not including 19th December). The children should attend 
school in their PE kit and will be walking to and from the swimming pool, so please ensure they also have a 
coat. 

Two Jack Hunt swimming instructors will lead the sessions alongside two trained swimming adults from 
Sacred Heart. Lifeguards will be poolside at all times. Due to our thematic curriculum, the children will not 
be missing out on any English or Mathematics time and this session will take the place of one of their PE 
lessons for the week. These sessions will last for 30 minutes and each child should get all of this time in the 
pool.  

You will be pleased to know that we are able to fund these lessons from the Sports Premium budget for 
this academic year, so there will be no cost to you. 
 
Please send your child with the following swim kit 

• Swimming costume/ trunks 

• Goggles / swimming hat (compulsary) 

• Towel 

• Vests/pants to change into 

• A suitable bag  

• Long hair must be tied up  

 
If you have any questions please contact the school office.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Nash 
 

 
 
 
 


